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The mission of Nippersink District 2 is to foster academic growth, instill integrity, 

confidence, and civic responsibility while preparing all students for an ever-changing 
global society. 

 

 
 

 
Curriculum 
Book Madness: Our winners have been named!  Thank you to our Book Madness Team of 
Mrs. Lavelle, Mrs. Marks, Mrs. Edelman and Mrs. Bojan for their organization and excitement of 
all things literacy at RGS!   
 
Spring Music Concerts: RGS recently had two amazing performances that took place on 
March 20th.  The night began with our 2nd grade musicians performing songs themed around 
music because March was Music in Our Schools Month; more specifically, each song was set in 
a different genre of music.  2nd grade did a fabulous job flipping between singing in the different 
genres; you could tell that they had so much fun doing it too!  A selection of students even 
performed in a small ensemble called "The Cowbell Choir" where they played cowbells along to 
a song.  Students decorated for their concert by completing the lyrics to classic songs across all 
genres with their own special or silly twist. 
 
The night concluded with a performance by the RGS 4th grade musicians.  Our 4th grade 
students have been learning to play the recorder in music class, therefore at their concert each 
grade had a recorder piece that featured only their class.  The 4th Grade concert theme was 
"I'm Going to B A...". They sang three songs highlighting different careers or their future, and 
each recorder piece was titled "B A" then a career as each song only utilized the notes B and A 
within them.  Many speakers were selected to help tell the story of our theme and introduce 
each songs and they all did a marvelous job.  Lastly, 4th graders decorated for their concert by 
completing a pennant describing what career they wanted to have some day and why.  These 
were hung up as a banner at the concert.  
 
All 2nd and 4th grade musicians showed professionalism, responsibility, and an overall love for 
music that night! It was a great night of music making and a great way to end the RGS concert 
season.  Bravo to all musicians! 



 
 
School Celebrations 
PBIS Update: Students earned their second round of Minute to Win It Games during lunches 
right before spring break. Students cheered each other on and celebrated their positive behavior 
with 4 games. By the end of the year, all students will have an opportunity to take part in a 
minute to win it games. Our next PBIS all-school reward is a picnic lunch. 

 
 
Kid’s Heart Challenge 2025 
Thank you to our students, staff, and community for contributing to our Kid’s Heart Challenge 
this year.  Top contributing students chose staff members to ‘pie’ and top classrooms played a 
game of dodgeball against staff. Mrs. Johnson, our amazing physical education teacher and 
sponsor of the event, dyed her hair purple to celebrate getting to our building goal. Plus, Mrs. 
Johnson and Mrs. Taubery wore wigs and rode plasma cars to celebrate the day of the 
assembly..  Thank you to all our staff for being ‘good sports’ during the pie in the face and to our 
building sponsor for organizing this year and connecting RGS with a great cause. 



 
 
Upcoming Dates 

●​ April 22nd, 2025 - IReady window opens 
●​ April 24th, 2025 - Fine Arts Night, RGS, 6-7:30pm 
●​ May 2nd, 2025 - SIP Day 
●​ May 5-9th, 2025 - Staff Appreciation Week at RGS 
●​ May 13th, 2025 - 5th Grade Band Concert 
●​ May 26th, 2025 - No School 
●​ May 28th, 2025 - Field Day  
●​ May 29th, 2025 - Field Day (RAIN DATE) 


